LWSRA Board Report

Highlights from the September 17, 2019 Board Meeting include:

Nick Lorenz, LWSRA participant and Orland Park Cinema staff member, was
awarded the Ben Marcus Humanitarian Award for his exceptional volunteering
efforts. Nick enjoys both the Freedom Golf program at Square Links and the
annual LWSRA Golf Outing in addition to his many other activities.

LWSRA Lady Hawks played an exhibition game prior to the WNBA’s Chicago
Sky vs. Seattle Storm game. Players were excited for the opportunity, which
provided good exposure for LWSRA and the sport of wheelchair basketball.
Dozens of athletes participated in Special Olympics and other summer sports
including golf, softball, volleyball, tennis, flag football, bowling, floor hockey,
and gymnastics.

The Titans adult day program continues to expand with additional participants.
The Eagle Scout project to construct seating areas at the Field of Dreams is off to a
good start.

Upcoming special events include the Trick or Trot 5K on October 19 and the Trunk or
Treat on October 26. With over 1,000 anticipated for the Trunk or Treat event, LWSRA
welcomes candy donations.

Respectfully Submitted,

Audrey Marcquenski



